
1

Watts Remy

From: jack / jane Anderson <andersonjackjane@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 5:32 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 931 and SB 926

Dear Senator Dembrow and Members of the Committee, As a resident of coastal Oregon who lives a short distance from 
both state forest land and commercially owned timber lands, I implore you to finally agree to: 
1) give us a fair chance to protect ourselves, children and animals from harm inflicted from unwanted chemical exposure 
by passing SB 931 requiring timely notification of chemical applications. 
2) keep chemicals that have been proven to be harmful to especially pregnant mothers, young children and people with 
compromised immune systems out of our state forests by passing SB 926. These chemicals have no place in forests 
where families will travel to recreate. 
 
We are long overdue for upgrades to regulation and I’m sure you understand this if you have been following news 
stories of Monsanto’s recent court experiences. Don’t force Oregonians to court in order to hold timber companies, 
captured regulators and legislators who should have known better for damages from chemical cocktails that never 
should have been allowed and are causing harm in rural communities. Please take a strong stand to protect the citizens 
you represent. 
Thank you, 
Jane Anderson 
Garibaldi, OR  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


